
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
RE: DISASTER RELIEF PROGRAM 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 
Last week saw severe and extreme weather affecting us in Quebec, Ontario and parts 
of New Brunswick. Heavy rains from Hurricane Debby caused bought in record amounts 
of rain fall that caused floods and landslides that have affected many of us. 
 
The IAMAW Disaster Relief Fund was established by your leadership to help assist our 
members in their time of need. If you have been unfortunately affected by last week’s 
events and you have incurred damage or other issues, you may be entitled to receive 
funds to assist you in your time of need. 
 
Please click on the link below to read more about the program and how to apply. Should 
you require any help or assistance, please contact your Local Lodge, Shop 
Committee/Chief Steward or designated General Chairperson/Business Representative. 
 
Disaster Relief Guides - IAMAW (goiam.org)  
 
 
In solidarity, 
  

       
Dave Flowers   Guillaume Lingat   Mahmoud Khatib   
President & Directing  General Chairperson  General Chairperson 
General Chairperson  Eastern Region   Central Region  
 

 

 
Chris Lipsit 
General Chairperson   
Atlantic Region  
 
GC/mdr 
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